
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
PUBLIC INFORMATION SESSION 

 
CEDARPOINT ANCHORAGE NEIGHBOURHOOD – PLAN FOR TRAFFIC 

CALMING AND ASPHALT RESURFACING 

 
 
The City of Saint John will be installing a new traffic calming circle at the intersection of 
Cedarwood Drive and Birchdale Crescent. Also included will be the asphalt resurfacing of 
Cedarwood Drive, Birchdale Crescent and Rivershore Drive in 2019. Future asphalt 
resurfacing plans for the neighborhood will be provided at the information session. 
 

In addition to the traffic calming circle and the asphalt resurfacing work, other features will be 
incorporated on Cedarwood Drive intended to calm traffic and allow for safer pedestrian 
passage.  
 

 A centerline and two white sidelines will be painted to delineate driving lanes 

 A 1.5m wide pathway will be created on one side of the street to allow for safe 
pedestrian passage 

 ‘Rumble strips’ will be milled into the asphalt surface to provide some additional 
separation of pedestrian and vehicle traffic 

 
 
Construction is planned to begin in late August and is expected to continue into September 
2019. Prior to construction, another notice will be distributed to inform residents and 
business owners of the actual construction schedule. Although there will be traffic 
interruptions and changes/delays in traffic flow during construction, it is our intent to keep 
these inconveniences to a minimum.  
 
This project is part of the City’s ongoing commitment to continually improve its 
infrastructure. 
 
This project is part of the 2019 City of Saint John General Fund Capital and Operating 
Programs. 
 
Representatives from the City of Saint John and the traffic calming design team from 
Crandall Engineering Ltd. will be available to answer questions related to the project.  The 
public is invited to attend an information session on this project on the following date and 
time: 

 
  

Date:   Thursday August 22, 2019 
 
 Time:   2:00 – 4:00 pm and 6:00 – 8:00 pm 
 
 Location: Paroisse Saint–Francois–de–Sales Church 
   77 Ragged Point Head Road 
 
 
 For further information about this project contact the City of Saint John 

Transportation and Environment Services at (506) 658-4455. 


